
Feb 9 
 
Dear Jose, 
 
I would be grateful if you could write on my delay from ACLS travel grant to the 
international Prince Congress. I think it can be half –but the ACLS requires such letters 
even for travel grants. 
 
The letter should be addressed to: 
 
Professor Lewis E. Hahn, Secretary 
APA International Travel Awards 
Dept. Of Philosophy 
Southern Illinois University 
Carbondale, Illinois 62901 
 
Thanks 
 
[Signatura] 
 
Deadline is Feb 15 


